From:

Sent:Tuesday, 15 June 2021 8:31 PMTo:Health and Environment CommitteeSubject:Submission to the Health Committee

Re: Submission to the Health Committee

Dear Health Committee Members,

WThe two approving doctors can be junior General Practitioners with little or no specialised training in endof-life management. (Palliative care specialists train for at least four years full-time after graduating with a medical degree.)

rite your email here.

Sincerely, Brian Gough

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com. OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com